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Again, this has been a strange year with the Continuation of the Covid-19 pandemic 
and all its associated restrictions and peopleôs fears.  

 
We received very few applications this year, most of them being from Kilmodan 

Primary School and their associated Parent Council. The most interesting of these 
being the Funding of the printing of a Book written and illustrated by the pupils and a 
launch party to celebrate their achievement. 

 
The local Gun Club received funding for the extension of an existing canopy over 

their shooting stands and Colintraive Village Hall received funding to again provide a 
Christmas Hamper to every household in Colintraive and Glendaruel. 
 

We look forward to the next financial year with renewed hope as we have already 
received 


